
The Neuro-Mapping Project - Phase 2: 
Working together towards integrated care in the 
community, for adults with neuro rehabilitative needs. 

What is the neuro mapping project about? 

Information leaflet for people accessing services in CHO 3

Why is the project taking place? 

Why we need your input?

•	 Many organisations provide neuro-
rehabilitation services in the community to 
those living with neurological conditions.

•	 We would like to know what you think works 
well and what could be done to improve 
services.

•	 We will be carrying this work out in 
the following 3 HSE Community Health 
Organisations’ regions

	 o CHO 2 - Mayo, Roscommon, Galway
	 o CHO 3 - Clare, Limerick, North Tipperary
	 o CHO 6 - Wicklow, Dublin Southeast

•	 We want to find out how community services can work better together for those 
with neuro-rehabilitative needs.

•	 This project will inform the work of the newly established HSE Community 
Workstream under the National Neuro-Rehabilitation Strategy. The role of this 
Workstream is to plan how neuro-rehabilitation services can be integrated with 
existing community services to improve the patient journey for individuals 
requiring neuro-rehabilitation.

Hearing your voice and the insights of people who have experience of 
Neurorehabilitation Services is essential in delivering high quality services that meet 
your/people’s needs.

We will be putting in place accessibility options and measures to ensure that all those 
that attend will be able to participate in the sessions and have their voice heard.   

How you can get involved 

•	 Face-to-face and online meetings in CHO 3 area in Jan/Feb 2024.

•	 We would like to know about your and other adults’ experiences receiving 
neuro-rehabilitative services in the community.

•	 Questions include: 
    -	 what has worked well? 
    -	 what could be improved upon? 



What will the result be?

How can I find out more about this work

•	 The key findings from the session will be shared with all participants, 
as well as relevant service providers (e.g., HSE personnel and voluntary 
organisations) in your CHO.

•	 They will inform our engagement with Service Providers in CHO 3.

•	 Your views will help to shape how services that support the 
neurorehabilitation needs of those with neurological conditions will be more 
integrated in the future. 

Project Background 

The HSE, NAI and DFI are the project partners Neuro-Mapping Project.  The 
Neuro-Mapping Steering Group has been established to advise and guide the 
work and the overall governance for this project sits with the National HSE 
Neuro Rehabilitation steering group. 

•	 Contact Nicola at nomalley@nai.ie or 083 375 9666 to register your interest 
or if you have any questions or would like to find out more about the 
project. 

   
•	 Travel expenses will be reimbursed

•	 You can also find out more on the Neuromapping Project webpage 


